May 30, 1339

Daar Jaffreya,

Thanks for your letter, oh J have pessed on to
Yates for the referance tu~i§£§£¥¥cgg;ut!ntl.

I gtill deo not see whiot oase thers lg for celoulating
the distribution of the range, that is for samvlss of
more than two observations, since, by 1ts nature, thie 1a
B statietlie whioh lgnores the values of fll intermediute
cbservations., If the Admiralty really wanted 1%, they
have ample maans of getting such tables meade. Alternatively,
they oould themselve= harvs applied to the Royal Boolety for
advlige or aaslstanoce.

Again, Wishart 1s secretary of the Tables Committes
of the Britleh Aesoolatlon, and the qufhtiun arisep as to
wheather he ought not to submit his project to that
Committee for thelr consideraticn and advice, rather than
gesk for & grant from an lndependent body.

Yours sinocerely,



